December 7, 2017

Dear Roland

Thank you for the opportunity of allowing me to represent District #3 on the Aquifer
Board. It has been an honor & extremely interesting.

We are selling the house & will no longer be residing in District #3.
Lauro & I want to wish each of you a Merry Christmas.

May the Aquifer reach the envisioned goals & San Antonio continue to enjoy good
water.

Sincerely,

Rebekah J Bustamante



